
December 15, 2017 

 Dear Editor-in-Chief,  

Please find enclosed the revised version of our manuscript in Word format. Title: 

Gastroenteritis in an Adult Female Revealing Hemolytic Uremic Syndrome Authors: 

Paulina Chinchilla-López, VaniaCruz-Ramón, Oscar Ramírez-Pérez, Nahum Méndez-

Sánchez. Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology Manuscript ID: 37120. The 

manuscript has been improved according to the useful suggestions of the Reviewer. Here 

are our answers / comments to the Reviwer:  

 

Dear Reviewer, 

 First, we would like to thank you for your useful suggestions. We have added the 

highlights of our paper. The text has been revised, and typos have been corrected. All 

changes are highlighted by yellow colour in the text. We do hope that our answers are 

acceptable for the Editors of WJG. Thank you again for considering the possible 

publication of our manuscript in World Journal of Gastroenterology.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Prof. Nahum Méndez-Sánchez, MD, MSc, PhD. LiverResearchUnit, Medica Sur 

Clinic&Foundation, Puente de Piedra 150, Col. Toriello Guerra, ZP 14050, México City, 

México. Email: nmendez@medicasur.org.mx. Fax (+525)55 666-4031 

 


